
Jenny Barr BArch(Hons) Dip Arch   studied at the 

Mackintosh School of Architecture in Glasgow, graduating with first 
class honours in 2015 and her postgraduate diploma in 2016.  
 
She has previously worked in London and Glasgow, with experience in 
rural residential and community engagement projects 
 
Joining Helen Lucas Architects in 2018, she has worked on a series of 

bespoke residential projects in Edinburgh, with a particular focus on conservation, and a 
commercial adaptive reuse project in Sutherland.  
 
Jenny passed her part III exam with APEAS in February 2020, advised by the examination 
committee of exceptional performance across all aspects of the examination, and was 
invited to lecture at ESALA’s part III Update in Architectural Management Course in June 
2020.  
 
She was appointed to the APEAS board of directors in January 2021 as a newly qualified 
member.  


